
Some where, some how we people who believe in our rights and the rights of our 
properties must be able to get through to the Liberals in our government. 
 
I am running for County Commissioner and if elected I will attempt to get a vote on the 
ballot for Umatilla County to tax every single iota of food that leaves Umatilla County for 
the I-5 Corridor that equates to the money that our citizens here are being taxed. 
 
Your wanting to invade our homes of law abiding citizens is yet a further invasion of our 
privacy and your telling us how to take care of our assets are even a further invasion of 
our privacy; yet you approve LBGT's rights to privacy in their own homes so why are 
you discriminating against us? 
 
We on the East side are fully fed up with all of the taxes and innuendos of "getting even" 
with us from Brown's office.  It is up to you lawmakers that pass this garbage onto us 
without a vote of the people that is also totally wrong. If you and yours (congress in 
Oregon) want to tax us more or change the laws without a vote, we in Umatilla County 
will work against the Governors office in every way we can. 
 
Your group rammed through that CAT tax and you were so greedy you couldn't even set 
up the procedures for the tax before you implemented it.  Now I've heard at meetings 
where our government is allowing companies to move their responsibility to employees 
by withholding money from their paychecks for the CAT Tax.  One woman will be 
providing me with a copy of her check tonight.  What I heard at a meeting was that it 
wasn't supposed to be drilled down to employees.  But hey what's the big deal with a $1 
a pay check, low income wage earners apparently don't need it. 
 
Sign me:  FED UP 
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